


Presidents Report
 
Merry Christmas: To want to wish everyone a very Merry Christmas and a happy new year for 2023.

Members Welfare: To everyone who is unwell, or recovering from illness, or has family who are sick, our 
thoughts are with you and we wish you a speedy recovery.

New members: I am pleased to report we have had 11 new members join the Guild since the November 
show.

January General Meeting: The full Guild meeting will be on Saturday 21st January starting at 1:30pm. We will
present a summary of the 2022 Show results and our guest speaker is the Maori Woodcarver, Whare 
Thompson.

Group Meetings: The 2023 schedule for Group meetings has been pinned onto the wall above the stove in 
the lunch room. Please talk with your group leaders to confirm when the first meetings will occur in January.

In the meantime, have a happy holiday season. All the best to you all and thanks for the support you have 
given the Guild and the committee during 2022.
 
 
All the Best
Phil Hansen, President

The committee decided that due to low Group turnouts in December, that the next Newsletter will be published
in January 2023.


